
 
 

 

My No. CAN/MISC/16                                     09.05.2016 

 

 

Presidents of Sri Lanka Associations / Organizations, 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

Website of Adopt a Village Market  

 

We are pleased to inform that the Policy Development Office (PDO) of the Prime Minister’s 

Office is hosting a website about rural fairs. This website can be accessed via 

http://villagefair.pmoffice.gov.lk/ and provides a mechanism to link those who want to help 

develop Sri Lanka directly with village markets in need of essential infrastructure, especially 

in real communities around the Island.  

 

This initiative is about making it easy for donors to fund micro-projects in Sri Lanka, 

projects that will make a big impact in the lives of many. Village markets that receive funds 

are obligated to follow up on the progress of each micro-project. Photographs of the 

completed micro-project will be uploaded on the website to maximize transparency.  

 

Do feel free to write your feedbacks and innovative concepts on 

weeklyvillagefair@gmail.com. 

 

Please be kind enough to distribute this information among the members of your 

organization / association. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

A.D.L.G. Kalansuriya  

Minister 

for High Commissioner 

 

High Commission of the Democratic Socialist  
Republic of Sri Lanka 

333, Laurier Avenue West, Suite # 1204 Ottawa, Ontario, K1P 1C1 

Tel: (613) 233 - 8449 Fax: (613) 238-8448 E-Mail: slhcit@rogers.com 

www.srilankahcottawa.org 
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